
Year 1 overview Summer Term 2024
English

We will be reading
‘Toys in Space’ and ’
ensuring we write
sentences with
capital letters and
full stops., We will use the
conjunction ‘and’ when writing our
own stories.

Maths
In Power Maths we
will explore the basics
of multiplication and
division. We will
develop confidence with numbers to
100. And finally we will look a
measures including money and time

Science
In Science we will be learning about
plants. We will be able to name the
main parts of plants and trees. We
will identify common plants and
trees that we may find in the UK. We
will plant a plant and watch it over
time

History
We will be learning about seaside
holidays in the
past, we will find
out how holidays
have changed over
time. We compare
holidays in
Victorian times to our holidays now.

Geography
We will be exploring the weather. We will
be comparing weather in hot and cold
places around the world. We will learn
about the compass
points North, South,
East and West. We will
use these to make our
own weather forecasts.

Art
We will be exploring sculpture, focussing
on the contemporary artist Barbara
Hepworth. We will practise skills relating
to modelling and handling modelling clay.
We will make our own
simple sculptures using
different techniques.

D & T
We will be designing and making a
simple bridge using a range of different
materials.

RE
We will be learning about the religion
of Islam and
learning about the
basic beliefs of
muslims.

PSHE
We will be learning about our bodies
and what amazing things
they do. We will also
learn the correct names
for different body parts.

Music
In music we will be learning about
using our vocal and body sounds to
represent the sounds of
sea.

PE
In PE we will be developing our ball skills,
using a racket and balls. We will be
improving the accuracy of
our striking skills.

Computing
● We will be creating animated

story books and introducing
the children to spreadsheets.

Additional information

• Read at home every day for 30 minutes and practise recognising and recording numbers to 100

• Please practise counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s and look at telling the time to o’clock and half past

• PE is on a Thursday. Please ensure your child has their kit in school.




